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Funding Opportunity for Secondary Analyses
of Data on Early Care and Education

Posted on behalf of the Office of Planning, Research and Evaluation (OPRE) in the Administration for Children

and Families, U.S. Department of Health and Human Services

The Office of Planning, Research, and Evaluation (OPRE) in the Administration for Children and Families

(ACF) is soliciting applications for Secondary Analyses of Data on Early Care and Education Grants. Analyzing

existing data sets may provide researchers an efficient and cost-effective method for answering critical

research questions. This funding opportunity aims to support researchers conducting secondary analyses of

data to address key questions relevant to early care and education programs administered by ACF, in

particular the Child Care and Development Fund and Head Start/Early Head Start.

https://www.srcd.org/news
https://www.acf.hhs.gov/opre
https://www.acf.hhs.gov/opre


Due Date for Letter of Intent: March 2, 2020

Due Date for Applications: March 30, 2020

View the Funding Opportunity Announcement

https://ami.grantsolutions.gov/HHS-2020-ACF-OPRE-YE-1819

